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Referral was make by the Department of Public Works.  The City is constructing a new crosswalk on Walton Avenue at

the entrance area to the STEM School, approximately 300 feet south of W. College Avenue.  The existing parking zones,

as listed above on the west side of Walton Avenue were installed in the 70’s, 80’s and 90’s when the school was an

elementary school with buses.  The current STEM school does not have bus service and many students are drop off and

pick up by parents.  The school principal desired to not have any parking restrictions on the west side other than No

Parking 50 feet either side of the new crosswalk.  The above items to be rescinded reflect the removal of unwanted

parking zones.
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